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Charlotte Academy Talk              October 7, 2016  

Clubs 

Monday 

Tennis, Yearbook Club & CATS (starts 
next week) 

Tuesday 

Tae Kwon Do 

Wednesday 

Tennis & Model UN 

Thursday 

 Bricks for Kidz & Builders Club 

  

 CAPA Corner 
 
Friday, October 28th:  We will have our fall 
festival from 5:00-7:00. We will begin with a 
positive character parade.   We will follow the 
parade with a “Trunk or Treat” Event.  
Students need to bring a bag to gather their 
treats.    
 
At approximately 5:45, we will have fun by 
playing games.  We suggest that students 
take off their costume so they can play games 
safely.   
 
Our 8th graders will sell pizza and drinks. Our 
CAPA provides snow-cones and popcorn.  We 
would like to ask parents to donate the small 
water bottles for our night.  
 
The Delta Dance is from 6:30-8:30.   
 
There is a flyer attached to the CHAT with 
sign-up information.  We do need parent 
volunteers to help with this event.  PLEASE 
SIGN-UP! 

 

News from Mrs. Fear 

A “Thank YOU” Edition 

We had a wonderful Parent Social.   It was so nice to see all of you. 
Our committee consisted of Glenna Hawley, Julie Cronin, Julie 
Bennett, Callie Rebol, Roni Murray, Sandy Campuzano, Patty 
O'Leary, Megan Tiseo, Stacey Coffee and Ivonne Cabrera.  I want to 
thank you for your hard work.   A special thank you to Jamie 
Landsberg for leading this great team.   I am so proud to say that we 
raised $1035.00 at the door through ticket sells and donations.  
Thanks to the Gebauer and Cutler Family for your donation.  Once 
again, thanks for coming to our event.   
 
We were blessed with the best baskets.  I loved all of them.  We had a 
wide variety of baskets to auction.  We made $1080.00 on the 
baskets.   I would like to thank the Lipana Family, Stchur Family, Tiseo 
Family, Hickox Family, Coffee Family, Clancy Family, Rebol Family, 
Cronin Family, Campuzano Family, Hawley Family, Markey Family, 
Gunderson Family, Schaefer Family, Liszak Family, O'Leary Family, 
Smith Family, Murray Family, Hotchkiss Family, Jones Family, and the 
Grantham Family.  I am so appreciative to our parents.  

For the past several years our food for the event has been sponsored 
by the Rice Family.  We are so appreciative of your generosity.   Also, 
this year we want to thank the Landsberg and Bennett Families for 
purchasing extra food because our attendance was so remarkable. 

Our 50/50 Raffle was a success.  We made $565.00 from the raffle 
and the Hickox family donated their win back to our school. A special 
thanks to them!    
 
I extend a big thank you to all the families that came out and 
supported the event!  It was a great success raising $2680.00 for our 
parent organization, CAPA !!! 

Builders Club: Please bring in Box Tops!! The winning class wins a 
prize. 

Fire Prevention Week:  Our fire day is on Wednesday, October 12th.  
You will see a fire truck, ambulance and fire fighters at our school.  A 
special thanks to the Brashear, Hernandez and Russell Families for 
organizing this event.  

Conferences: There is no school on Friday, October 14th and 
Monday, October 17th for students.  On October 17th we have 
conferences.  Please call the office to schedule your conference.  

Fall Picture Day:  It is on Thursday, October 27th.  Students should 
wear uniforms.  

 

 


